
 

Wednesday 1st May 2019   
 

Dear All, 

On Thursday 6th June Year 4 will visit the Army Flying museum in Wallop for the day! Here, we will have a 

tour of the museum, explore artefacts and gain a unique insight into the aspects of World War II and D Day 

in particular. 

We will travel to and from the museum by coach, we will depart from school at 9.20am and will be leaving 

the museum at 14.00. 

Your child will need a packed lunch this day, enough to drink and an extra snack or two!  If your child is 

eligible for a free school meal, a packed lunch will be automatically provided by the kitchen.    

The cost of the trip is £15 per child.  We ask for a donation of £8 and the rest is kindly being funded by the 

FOSS.  This can be paid to the office or through Parent Pay. Thank you in advance! 

 

Mrs Cook 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Army Flying Museum Trip 

NAME OF PUPIL_______________________________________  

I give permission for my child for the Army Flying Museum Trip on Thursday 6th June and be transported 

by coach to and from the museums.  

Please tick in box where appropriate. 

I enclose a donation of £8 cash                  I have paid a donation of £8 on ParentPay  

 

Signed____________________________________ Printed_________________________ 

Please return to school office by Friday 17th May 2019. 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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